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Memo 
To: HACB Team 

From: Leticia Gonzalez, Client Services Director 

Date: November 3, 2021 

Re: Payment Standards FY 2022 Effective January 1, 2022 

The Payment Standards Schedule revision for FY 2022 was approved by the 
HACB Board of Commissioners on October 25, 2021 and will be effective for 
all files processed on or after January 1, 2022. The new Payment Standards 
will apply to admissions, renewals, and transfers. The schedule is as follows: 
 

 Payment Standards based on FY22 FMR's                       
Effective January 1, 2022 

0 BR 1 BR 2 BR 3 BR 4BR 5 BR 
Approved by the Board of 

Commissioners on October 
25, 2021 

with Resolution #  657 694 883 1147 1327 1526 
 
  


